
From: 	 Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
To: 	 Delery, Stuart F. (OAG) 
Sent: 	 6/9/2011 3:42:11 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Second Operation Fast and Furious Hearing to be Held June 15th 

I did not know. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Delery, Stuart F. (0AG) 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 3:41 PM 
To: Grindler, Gary (0AG) 
Subject: Second Operation Fast and Furious Hearing to be Held June 15th 

You may already know this, but Sen. Grassley will testify at the same Issa hearing as Ron next 
week. 

http://oversight.house.gov/index.php?option=com  content&view=article&id=1325:second-operation-
fast-and-furious-hearing-to-be-held-june-15th&catid=22:releasesstatements 
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